
STATE OF FLORIDA 
Department of Military Affairs 
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The Honorable Ron Desantis 
Governor of Florida 
The Capitol 
400 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001 

St. Francis Barracks, P.O. Box 1008 
St. Augustine, Florida 32085-1008 

August 3, 2020 

RE: Florida National Guard Foundation (FLNGF) 

Dear Governor Desantis: 

The Florida Department of Military Affairs recommends continuing the 
association with the Florida National Guard Foundation. This recommendation is based 
on the outstanding support the direct support organization provides Florida's Soldiers 
and Airmen in times of their greatest need. 

Please find attached all reports and documents to satisfy Florida Statute 20.085. 
The 2019 audit and tax return have been delayed due to the pandemic. After 
finalization they will be forwarded to your attention. 

2 Enclosures 
1. Financial Statements & Audit Report 2019 
2. Tax Documents 

MICHAEL TAD WAR 
COLONEL,IN 
State Quartermaster 
Florida Department of Military Affairs 


